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Everyone should have received your Finals Information / Pre Entry Form in the mail by now.  
If you have not received your copy, please contact the office and we will be happy to send 
you one. Remember that you can pre enter using the Form or enter on site in Abilene as 
instructed in the Form. Pre Entered teams will rope last in each category. 
Please take note that for on site entries, books will close at 7pm nightly for the ropings 
held the next day…including the Beginner, the #1.0, the #3.0/80 Mixed, the #1.5, the 
#2.0 & the #2.5.   
 
A scholarship application is included in the Finals mailer.  If you are working on your 
college degree and would like to submit the application, be sure to have it in by the 
deadline.  Regular first class mail only please; overnight and rush delivery are not 
recommended.  
 
Stalls and RV hookups for OTRA Finals are made on site only at the Taylor County 
Fairgrounds when you arrive. No reservations are taken.  Make sure you have all the 
legally required paperwork for your horses when traveling; it is the law that you have 
these available and they can be requested to be shown at anytime. 
 
We are so very excited about Finals this year…we look forward to seeing you there! 
 
 
 
 
 
All our best to all of you,  
 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                                                                          


